




  [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Sharon Root
To: Wang, Angela
Cc: Nguyen, Lam; Ngo, Stephen
Subject: File No. C22-122
Date: Friday, May 19, 2023 7:35:34 AM

 

 

Angela,
I’m emailing you to object to the re-zoning and the proposed building  on the hillside
on Poppy Lane. This will create a landslide risk as well as disrupt wildlife on the
hillside. Given the proximity of the homes on Rock Canyon to Alum Rock park the
hillside is an extended  habitat for wildlife including mountain lions, deer, owls, etc.
This hillside should be preserved rather than re-zoned to add a home and ADU.
In addition, the noise, dust and disruption during construction is also a concern. 
With only a narrow dirt access road to the property how are large dirt movers,
cement trucks and other construction vehicles going to be able to get to the site? 
Will the property owners next to the road be forced to let them cross over onto their
property?
And once the houses are built will a fire engine be able to reach the homes in case of
a fire or medical emergency
Thank you,
Sharon Root

 

 







  [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Wang, Angela
To: Mitre, Betty
Cc: Manford, Robert; Tu, John; Kelly, Patrick (PBCE)
Subject: FW: File No. C22-122 APN 599-24-008
Date: Monday, June 5, 2023 4:47:52 PM

Betty,
 
Another objection email:
 

From: Kathleen Rose  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 4:46 PM
To: Wang, Angela <Angela.Wang@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Matt Mahan <mayor@sanjoseca.gov>;
rockcanyon
Subject: File No. C22-122 APN 599-24-008
 
 

 

Dear Angela,
 
I am a resident of Rock Canyon Circle and I am writing to convey my opposition to the planned
development File No. C22-122 APN 599-24-008. Alum Rock Park, Dorel Drive and the surrounding
hillsides have proven time and time again to have very unstable hillsides. Developing this hillside
property could very well put it in jeopardy for a landslide, impacting the surrounding neighborhoods
including Rock Canyon Circle and Poppy Lane.
 
Please do not approve the rezoning and any building permits.
 
Regards,
 
Kathleen Rose
 

 

 

 






